
Ohlsen Foods is pleased to be back on campus offering school lunches for the 
new school year. We are a local business that has been providing Santa Cruz 
schools with delicious and nutritious lunches for twenty-two years. We have
our own licensed commercial kitchen where we prepare lunches for each of the 
schools we serve. 

At a request from the school, we are continuing to offer bag lunches this year. Tuesday we will still 
offer our heated Bean & Cheese Burrito (with house-made vegetarian refried beans). The other days 
will be a mix of cold sandwiches, pinwheels and heated entrees that have been prepared shortly before 
lunchtime and intended to be eaten by hand. When viewing the menu on your computer, you can hover 
the mouse over each main dish to get a description. All lunches include a vegetable and fruit side dish. 
When it is feasible, our fruit and vegetable side dishes will use organic produce. Meals will be prepared
fresh daily and delivered to campus for distribution shortly before lunch.

Our program is managed directly between you (the customer) and ourselves, freeing school staff from 
most lunch responsibilities. If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact us directly throughout the year. Each month, we will email a link for the menu to the address 
you provide us with. The menu can be filled out and submitted directly to us online. 

Frequently Asked Questions

We are looking forward to serving you. Please don't hesitate to e-mail or call if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Chris & Molly Ohlsen orders@ohlsenfoods.com
Ohlsen Foods (831) 471-0468

http://ohlsenfoods.com/?page_id=38
mailto:orders@ohlsenfoods.com

